
 

 
 
October 7, 2020 
 

 
PUBLIC NOTICE 

Draft Public Participation Plan – 45 Day Public Review Period 
 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Mendocino Council of Governments (MCOG), the 
regional transportation planning agency for Mendocino County, has prepared a draft Public 
Participation Plan, which establishes methods and tools to be used by MCOG for public and 
agency involvement and outreach in relation to the transportation planning process. The draft 
Plan may be found on the MCOG website at www.mendocinocog.org.  
 
Comments may be submitted to MCOG at 525 S. Main St., Suite G, Ukiah, CA 95482, or by 
email to lellard@dbcteam.net. A public hearing will be held by MCOG to adopt the Public 
Participation Plan on December 7, 2020 at 1:30 p.m. or soon thereafter. During the ongoing 
health pandemic, all MCOG meetings will be conducted by teleconference (audio and/or video) 
pursuant to the Governor’s Executive Order N‐29‐20.  Agendas and meeting materials will be 
posted to MCOG’s website at www.mendocinocog.org under the “meetings” tab.  
 
For further information, please contact Loretta Ellard, Deputy Planner, at 707-234-3434 or visit 
the MCOG website. 
 
 
 
 
 


